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	ANNOUNCEMENT OF INTENTION NOT TO PREPARE

AN ENVIRONMENTAL STATEMENT (Regulation 5 of the Environmental Impact Assessment (Land Drainage Improvement Works) Regulations 1999 as amended by SI 2005/1399 and 

SI 2006/618




	Kingston Beach recharge
The Environment Agency gives notice that it proposes to carry out improvement works to the flood defences on the River Adur in Shoreham between Shoreham Lifeboat Station (NGR TQ2342904868) and the eastern end of the beach (NGR TQ2376804925), a distance of 400 metres.  The proposed improvement works will involve recharge of shingle to replace beach material lost in 2013/4 and repairs to damaged groynes.
The Environment Agency considers that the improvement works are not likely to have significant effects on the environment and does not intend to prepare an environmental statement in respect of them. Further details on this project can be obtained from the address below during office hours.

Any person wishing to make representations in relation to the likely environmental effects of the proposed improvement works should do so, in writing, to the address specified below, within 28 days of the date of publication of this notice.

John Hornig

Environment Agency

Guildbourne House, Chatsworth Road

Worthing BN11 1LD
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